Welcome to The Pinnacle Business League 2025!

Dear Member,

Following the tremendous success of last year's Business League, we are excited to invite you to participate
in the 2025 Business League at Pinnacle Point Golf Club.

First and foremost, we would like to extend our heartfelt congratulations to George Country Resort, the
well-deserved winners of the 2025 season. Their outstanding performance was truly commendable.

Building on last year's achievements, we are pleased to announce that the new point system implemented in
the previous season has proven to be highly effective. As such, we will continue using the same system for
the 2025 season. Additionally, we will once again strive to alternate the tournament formats to ensure an
engaging and diverse competition. Our planned format schedule includes:

- 4-Ball Alliance — approximately 4 events
- Better Ball Split Format — approximately 3 events
- Individual Point Stableford (IPS) with a Mystery Alliance — approximately 3 events

This brings us to a total of 10 planned events, and we sincerely hope you will commit to participating in all of
them.

The primary objective of the Business League is to offer players the opportunity to compete while also
providing a valuable platform for businesses to market their services and interact with other clients. Whether
entering as an individual or as part of a business team, this event offers a unique networking and
promotional opportunity. Each team that enters as a business can advertise at no cost on a hole with
preplanned approval.

In light of the current economic climate, we are pleased to inform you that the registration fee for 2025 will
remain unchanged to support our teams and encourage greater participation. The fees are as follows:

Registration Fee: R3800
Member Guest Fee (for non-regular Business League players): R605pp
We kindly ask for your support in promoting this event, and we look forward to welcoming you to the 2025

Business League. Your participation will undoubtedly contribute to another successful and enjoyable season.

Should you have any questions or require further details, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Please email all entries to Michael: Michael@pinnaclepointestate.co.za

Best regards,

Qe Bofutf

Director Of Golf
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